
Notice for Non-EU Applicants Requiring a Visa – Additional Test 

We hereby inform you that, according to Administrative Decision No. 0021773/25 issued 
on 4 June 2025, non-EU applicants requiring a visa who have applied for admission to the 
Bachelor's degree programme in International Politics, Law and Economics and whose 
scores fall within the same range as those of EU or equivalent applicants admitted to the 
programme, are required to take an additional test. 

This additional test will be held remotely on 25 June 2025. 

Candidates admitted to the additional test will be officially notified and will receive an 
email with the relevant access details one week before the test date. 

The ranking list reserved for non-EU applicants requiring a visa will be published on 30 
June 2025, after 2:00 p.m. (CET). 

 
 
 


